

## Poplar Bluff Public Schools

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT 1110 N. WESTWOOD BLVD. POPLAR BLUFF, MISSOURI 63901.

SARAH J. LONG
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT
(CURRICULUM/INSTRUCTION)
slong@pb.k12.mo.us

August 14, 2002

Keith Mathis, Ph.D. 106 Lakeview Woods Eureka, MO 63025

Dear Dr. Mathis:

I would like to thank you on behalf of the 640 employees of the Poplar Bluff R-I School District. Your presentation as the keynote on our opening day was very well received. It is always challenging to find the right topic to engage an entire school district, and your presentation on creating a positive school environment, did just that. As you spoke, I watched the audience smile, nod and laugh, indicating an enjoyable presentation.

I also want to thank you for working with the Eugene Field Elementary School staff on positive behavior management. Your presentation will help them to continue to grow as a team, and to better understand their students and school patrons.

You and your staff were efficient and easy to work with, and I know you had a very positive impact on our school district. Thanks again, for giving us such a good start to the school year.

Sincerely,

Sarah J. Long

Sarah J. Long